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•	 North is a grand old building and the North 	
	 High Alumni are excited to see the school  
	 district make investments that will help  
	 maintain the building’s historical integrity.

•	 Improvements include adding air-conditioning 	
	 and making roof and window replacements.

•	 City league sports and the North Polar Bears  
	 will return to North’s Hagley Field.

•	 Dominion’s excellent parent and community 	
	 organizations: Music Boosters, PTSO and  
	 Clintonville Go Public will be assisting with  
	 the move, planning and raising additional  
	 needed funds. 

•	 The North building offers capacity for dedicated 	
	 spaces for Dominion’s many excellent programs: 	
	 choir, drama, orchestra, band and art. The stunning  
	 auditorium will be the new home of Dominion’s 	
	 daily Town Hall. Our Maker Space will also have 	
	 a dedicated area for our students to create in. 

•	 Most importantly, teachers and students will 	
	 have room to grow and learn…Teachers will 	
	 have their own classrooms. Parents will have 	
	 volunteer space. 

•	 The 100 E. Arcadia building is right on the COTA 	
	 bus line, making field trips and after school  
	 transportation easier for many of our families. 

DOMINION MIDDLE SCHOOL IS MOVING!
We’ve outgrown our current building on Dominion Blvd. In summer of 2020,  

Dominion Middle School will be re-locating to the former North High School building  
at 100 East Arcadia. Thank you to the many families who have supported and trusted  

Dominion over the years. We look forward to creating the future in our new space!

HONORING HISTORY, CREATING THE FUTURE


